
 
 

THE CORPORATION 
OF 

THE TOWN OF HALTON HILLS 
 

 
 
Moved by:      ____________ Date: March 25, 2019 
  Councillor Hurst  
    
Seconded by:    _________ Resolution No.: _________ 
   Mayor Bonnette 

           15.1 

 
WHEREAS the Town of Halton Hills promotes road safety and works in 

partnership with Halton Regional Police Services on various road safety 

programs; 

WHEREAS the Town of Halton Hills supports the use of cameras on school 

buses to ensure the travelling motorists obey the Highway Traffic Act and stop for 

school buses when the stop arm is deployed; 

AND WHEREAS Halton Regional Police Services are pursuing a pilot project call 

“Bus Guard” to install cameras on the school buses to collect data on the location 

and number of violations that are occurring; 

AND WHEREAS in 2017, the Mayor provided a letter of support to Halton 

Regional Police Services to apply for grant funding to pursue the pilot program; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Town of Halton Hills continues to 

support the placement of cameras on school buses; 

AND FURTHER THAT the cameras for the school buses be installed at the 
beginning of the 2019/2020 school year; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT this resolution be circulated to MPP Ted Arnott, Halton 
Regional Police Services, City of Burlington, Town of Oakville, and Town of Milton. 
 
 

_________________________ 
    Mayor Rick Bonnette   

 


